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Upcoming Events & 
Trips 

 

Chorlton Library Trip- 

Date to be confirmed.  

Our Book of The Week: Lucy and 

Tom Go To School 

Maths Focus: Number songs, counting 

to 5, recognising numerals to 5 

Announcements 
& Reminders 

Labelling Belongings: 

Please can you ensure all your children’s belongings are    

labelled clearly with their name as this is very important.  

Spare Clothes: 

When the children are in Nursery, they will end up getting 

messy as they explore the environment! Little accidents can 

also occur. It is therefore very important to ensure your   

children have enough sets of spare clothes in school which 

can be placed on their pegs.  

Drop Off and Finish Times: 

Our Nursery doors will open at 8.45am for a prompt 9.00am 

start. We finish the Nursery day at 3.15pm. Please can you 

therefore pick up your child/children on time as we regularly 

have meetings to attend after school. 

If you have any questions please speak to your child’s keyworker. 

 
Fortnightly Family Task 

As part of our ‘I am Special’ topic, we would like to collect        

photographs of the children with their families. Please could you 

send in a photograph of your child/children with their family? This 

will be displayed on our family board for the children to access and 

look at throughout the day.  

 


